
 
 
September 7, 2007 
 
 
 
Mr. Ron Frehner, P.E.  
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
1801 Old Highway 8 Northwest 
Suite 114 
St. Paul, MN  55112 
 
RE: Highway 96 Dump Superfund Site 
 Feasibility Study, July 27, 2007 
 
Dear Mr. Frehner: 
 
On July 27, 2007, the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) received the Feasibility 
Study (FS) report for the Highway 96 Dump Site Superfund site (Site). This report was 
submitted by Conestoga-Rovers & Associates on behalf of Reynolds Metals Corporation and 
Whirlpool Corporation, the Responsible Parties (RPs) for the Site.  
 
Within the next few weeks, the MPCA plans to send you comments on the FS report. Our 
response to the report may include comments from the City of North Oaks. We are expecting the 
City to send us its comments on the report by September 10, 2007. At that time we will review 
the City’s comments and if appropriate, will include them in the Agency’s response.   
 
If you have any further questions in this matter, please feel free to call Nile Fellows at  
651-296-7299 or Fred Campbell at 651-296-7267. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Doug Wetzstein, Supervisor 
Superfund Unit 1 
Superfund and Emergency Response Section 
Remediation Division 
 
DW:csa  
 
cc: Tom Watson, Mayor of North Oaks 

Tom Vogt, North Oaks Resident 
Jim Kelly, Minnesota Department of Health 
Dan Colton, Leonard, Street and Deinard 
Erik Salveson, Halleland, Lewis, Nilan & Johnson, P.A  
Jim Payne, The Environmental Law Group, Ltd. 
Carmen Netten, Attorney General’s Office 
Mark Eisenschenk, North Oaks Resident 
Lugene Olson, North Oaks Home Owners’ Association 


